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To: Board of Education 
From: Amy Melinder, Director of Community Engagement 
Date: July 21, 2025 
Re: District Highlights 

Comments: 
 

Giving back to the community 
Administrators and school board members recently spent the 
afternoon volunteering at West Suburban Community Pantry stocking 
shelves and sorting produce. This event was part of Woodridge 68 
Cares, our annual day of community service. 

 


